New Content Guidelines

Thank you for your efforts to support our communities. We would love to consider featuring your project on The Home
Depot Foundation social media channels and pitching for inclusion on additional properties such as Built from Scratch,
myApron and Warehouse. In order to do that, we kindly request your help with the following:

1. Please assign someone to snap a handful of images of the effort — making sure that all photos comply the
guidelines outlined below
o associate photographed is wearing mask and gloves and has safe physical distance, 6ft+, from the
next associate
o If PPE is missing, we cannot use the photo
o Please see below examples of photos that would / would not be approved

2. We need all associates (and any relevant partners) to refrain from publishing any photos until we receive
internal approval. Once approved, I'll be sure to share the social media links for easy sharing.

The stricter guidelines are an unfortunate result of the situation we're in; however, following them allows us to share
your incredible commitment to our values with our audiences when they're needing it the most. So, thank you!

Approved Pictures




